
 

 

 

The Buenos Aires subway invites companies interested in the 

international tender for the acquisition of new rolling stock 

 

Different meetings will be held starting Monday, January 22nd . Deadline for registration 

is next Friday, January 12th 

 

 

Buenos Aires, January 9, 2024 

Within the framework of the International Public Tender No. 234/2023 for the acquisition 

of rolling stock for Line B, Subterráneos de Buenos Aires S.E. (SBASE) invites interested 

companies to participate in a technical visit to the part of the network where the units to 

be acquired will provide service. 

The series of tours will begin on Monday, January 22 and to register you must send an 

email to licitaciones@sbase.com.ar until Friday, January 12 at 1 p.m. with the following 

information: full name and identification document number of the person/s who will 

attend on behalf of the company -maximum 5-. Each visit will have a maximum capacity 

of 10 participants. 

The tour will visit the Urquiza and Rancagua workshops, and the Juan Manuel de Rosas, 

Carlos Gardel, Leandro N. Alem and Federico Lacroze stations. 

The tender seeks to purchase 96 vehicles for Line B, with the aim of replacing the 

Mitsubishi fleet that is, on average, 60 years old. In this way, the most used line on the 

network, which connects Leandro N Alem with Juan Manuel de Rosas, will have 100% of 

its cars with air conditioning (today it is at 46%). 
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